
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
440 N.E. Ash 

Pullman, WA 99163 

Pastoral Council 
Trisha Doumit, Co-Chair  509-660-0701 
Marie Parrish, Co-Chair   509-595-1252 

Faith Formation    509-332-4402 
Cory Dixon Director 
 E-mail: cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org 

Angela Nelson, Faith Formation Assistant   
 E-mail: anelson@dioceseofspokane.org  

Youth Ministries Coordinator 
Linea Johnson     509-332-4402 
 E-mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Faith Formation Board 
Kat Harris, Chair    307-760-9129 

Altar Society 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Sacred Heart Women of Service 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Knights of Columbus 
Nick Brannon, Grand Knight   206-261-5656 

Sacred Heart Social Justice Ministry 
Tim Paulitz      509-332-6184 
Francy Bose     509-332-5114 

Caritas Committee 
Bonita Lawhead    214-766-5201 

Join a Parish Music Group 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Communion for the Homebound 
Jim Evermann     509-339-3607 

Helping Hands (meals) 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Vocation Ministry 
Al Farrand call parish office  509-332-5312 

Wheelchair entry is from the alley in back of the church. 
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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


 S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

We have a radio broadcast to the parking lot (87.9 FM) 
and communion available there at all Masses. The radio 
broadcast also goes to the hearing aid headsets. 
We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 
All Masses are in the church. The radio broadcast and 
livestreaming are for those who cannot attend in person. 

Please come to the social hall after the 
8:30 & 11 am Masses for coffee or juice 
and donuts. Use the QR code to sign up 

to host, or email ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org. 

 Sunday – 11:00 am †For the repose of the soul of 
  Fr. Jim Lee† 
 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am 
 Wednesday – 7:15 am  
 Thursday – 7:15 am  
 Friday – 7:15 am  

Masses of the Week of Jan 5 

Children’s Faith Formation 

There are classes for all grades on January 5, 12 & 26. 

There is family sacrament prep and lunch at noon, 
Sunday, January 11, in the social hall. 

Questions contact Cory Dixon, Faith Formation 
Director, cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org. 

El domingo 5 de enero tendremos misa en español a la 
1 pm. ¡Todos son bienvenidos! There is Spanish Mass at 
1 pm January 5, all are welcome! 

Our all-women’s faith sharing group, 
SHARE, meets Wednesdays noon to 1 pm, 
in the social hall (or on Zoom). They 
resume meeting on January 15. New 

members welcome! The current book is Mary: Jesus' 
Mother -- and Ours by Kevin Perrotta, Loyola Press. 
Bring lunch if you wish. Contact Sue McNamara, 509-
592-0098, sue.m.mcnamara@gmail.com, or Mary 
Johnson, 509-332-5633, greg4mary@roadrunner.com. 

CHILDCARE is available only during the  
11 am Mass starting again January 12, 
downstairs in the St. Bernard room. It is for 
children 5 years and younger. You may bring 

your child part way through Mass or pick them up early. 
No nursery January 5, 2024 

We have a Children’s Mass at 11 am next Sunday, 
January 12. All children are invited to come up and sit on 
the stairs below the altar to listen to a special homily. The 
fifth/sixth grade class will assist at Mass. 

Everyone is invited to noon Mass in the church on 
Tuesday, January 7, followed by a potluck in the hall.  

The Month Ahead 

Wednesdays: (not 1/8) SHARE, noon, hall & Zoom. 
Thursdays: Adoration, rosary, 6 pm, church. 
Fridays: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church. 
Saturdays: Men’s group, 7:15 am, social hall. 
Sun Jan 5 & 19: Misa en español, a la 1 pm en la iglesia. 
Tues Jan 7: Noon Mass, church, potluck after in hall. 
Tues Jan 7: Faith Formation Board, 7 pm, social hall. 
Sat Jan 11: Wine & Cheese, 5:30 pm, social hall. 
Sun Jan 12: Pastoral Council, 9:45 am, Holy Family Rm 
Sun Jan 12: Children’s Mass, 11 am, church. 
Sun Jan 12: Sacrament Prep & lunch, noon, social hall. 
Thurs Jan 16, 23, 30: Disciples in Dialogue. 
Sun Jan 19: Knights meeting, 6 pm, social hall. 
Tues Jan 21: S.H. Women of Service, 6:30 pm, hall. 
Sat/Sun Jan 25/26: Glass recycling, 4pm Sat – 1pm Sun. 
Tues Jan 28: Social Justice ministry, 6:30pm, social hall 

We invite everyone for Wine (or juice) & 
Cheese Saturday, January 11, after the  
4:30 pm Mass., in the social hall.  

Eucharistic Ministers 

The Weekend of January 4/5 
4:30 pm Mary Ann Lincoln, David  
  Whelchel, need volunteer 

 8:30 am Sandra Holderby, Kurt  
  Zimmerman, Lynda Carey 
 11:00 am Mary Johnson, Eric Patera, 
  Allen Farrand 

Lectors 

The Weekend of January 4/5 
    First Lector:              Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm Mike Berney      Elizabeth McKeighen 
 8:30 am  L Heidenreich      Cruze McCann 
 11:00 am Kevin Owens      Tammy Barry 

Ushers 

The Weekend of January 4/5 
 4:30 pm Jane Hommel & need volunteer 
 8:30 am Don & Char Snekvik 
 11:00 am Jill Patera & need volunteer 

Mass Servers 

The Weekend of January 4/5 
 4:30 pm Chidobe Ugwu 
 8:30 am Cash McCann & Marie Parrish 
 11:00 am Alexis Doumit & Mayzie Patera 

Greeters 

The Weekend of January 4/5 
 4:30 pm need volunteer 
 8:30 am L Heidenreich 
 11:00 am Kevin Owens 

Jubilee Year of Hope 

Pope Francis declared a 
Jubilee Year beginning 
December 24, 2024. The 
theme is Pilgrims of Hope. For English, 
Spanish, and French prayers, 

explanations, and a letter from Pope Francis about 
renewing our devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, go to 
the “Jubilee 2025 - Jubileo 2025” page under “Faith 
Formation” on our website, or use the QR code. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live


Altar Society 

Altar Care for January: Carrie Allan & Karna Druffel 
Linen Care (all year):        Mary Johnson 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

December 14/15 collection:  $7,361.26 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Children’s Collection: $72.25 
Spanish Ministry: $141.00 
Food Bank: $500.00 
St. Francis Guild: $101.50 

Mass Attendance December 14/15 :4:30 pm 46 
 8:30 am 84 
 11:00 am 122 
 1:00 pm 50 
  302 

December 21/22 collection:  $5,799.94 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Children’s Collection: $41.01 
PREPARES: $35.00 
Food Pantry: $300.00 
St. Francis Guild: $6,090.00 

Mass Attendance December 21/22 :4:30 pm 63 
 8:30 am 88 
 11:00 am 110 
  261 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Julianne 
Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, 
Meg Gollnick, Dennis Duran, Dominic Pedrotty, Don 
Snekvik, Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Fr. Tom 
Caswell, Kent Blevins, Lorraine Farrand, Diane Moser, 
Shay Connell, Alyssamarie Link (daughter of Al & 
Lorraine Farrand), Stan Bauer, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy 
Stephens, Dennis VanAllen, Anthony Newman, Kristel 
Tingzon, Muriel Parra, Iván Dragičević, Laylah 
Holbrook, Nathaniel Cook, Julian Parra (Muriel Parra's 
father), Don Allen Cook, Steven Fox, Greg Hurst, Chuck 
Millham, Diane Moser’s sons Jeff & David, Steven 
Warn, Scott Wilde, Reagan Stilwell, and Ron Brosemer. 

Please pray for the repose of the soul Fr. Jim Lee, long 
time close friend of parishioners Al & Lorraine 
Farrand. Please pray for his family and friends. 

At the back wall of the church we have a Book of 
Intentions. Please write prayer requests in the book. 

  December 3, 2024 
Dear Friends at Sacred Heart Parish, 
     Many thanks for your generosity! 
     As we see more folks coming in for food and shelter 
services each month, support like yours means people in 
our community will continue to receive all the services 
Community Action can provide. Your gift is making a 
difference today! 
     Thanks for your generous gift of $1,000 we 
received at Community Action Center on 12/2/2024. 
Your gift is a direct investment in the community and 
used as directed. 
     Financial support of Community Action Center helps 
build community and fight poverty, and we are very 
grateful to have you partner with us. Your giving helps 
community members to fully reach their potential, and 
makes our community a better place to live. 
     In community, 
     Jeff Guyett 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
CORBEILL FUNERAL HOME, PULLMAN 

Serving our community with Dignity, Respect & Love 
just like the Kimball Family did for three generations 

Call us first to discuss pre-need arrangements,  
509-334-3303, 24 hours/day 

If you would like to offer a Mass for a loved one, living 
or deceased, please email Mary Sutherland at 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org, put a note in the 
collection with the (optional) stipend. 

January 5, 2025 - The Epiphany of the Lord 

Youth Ministry Corner 
Epiphany Party: All youth are invited to an Epiphany 
Party in the social hall today, Sunday, January 5, at 6 pm. 

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

You can recycle your Christmas plastic 
string lights at Staples in Moscow! The 
website doesn’t say that yet, but a 
parishioner called and confirmed they will 
take them. To recycle batteries, and many 
electronics, crayons, markers, etc., you 
can take them to Staples. Some items earn store credit, 
which you can use for yourself or donate to the church by 
asking them to credit it to Sacred Heart. Use the QR code 
to go to Staples’ website for the full list of what they will 
accept for recycling. 

Eastern Washington Legislative Workshop  
Saturday, January 25, 8:30-3:00 pm. Spokane Valley 
Methodist Church. It will address issues such as housing, 
human rights, hunger, racial equity in education, 
recycling, refugees and immigrants; and how we can 
advocate. A group from Sacred Heart will be driving. If 
you are interested in attending and carpooling, contact 
Tim Paulitz at fungustim@gmail.com for more details. 
Will also be available by Zoom. 

The Parish Food Pantry needs: toilet paper, 
Mandarin oranges - canned  or individual packs, 
Canned corn, Refried Beans, Cow's milk - all 
kinds canned and shelf-stable, Nut/plant Milk - 

1 dozen cartons (sweetened is preferred), Toothpaste & 
toothbrushes, Peanut Butter and jelly/jam, Laundry Soap 
(liquid is most portable), Dish Soap, Cleaners, Can 
Openers, Pump Hand Soap,  Tampons, Chunky Soups/
Meals-in-a-Can - any Pasta & meat in-a-can, Cereal 
boxes or small bags, Nuts and dried fruits, Tuna 
Creations, and Dried Potatoes. 
Please place any donations on the table in the back of 
the church. Thank you!! 

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving


 


